From:Leamey, Helen

Sent:Tue, 12 Nov 2019 12:02:47 +0000
To:Plan Apps

Subject:FW: New Aldi in Skelmersdale

Sent: 11 November 2 :

To: Leamey, Helen < Subject: New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

A bigger and better located store 1s needed. The one we have in The Concourse store 1s dark and
badly located for carrying shopping to the car. I am sure the staff will be pleased with a better
brighter store and so will all your customers. Thankyou

Yours,

Margaret Long

82 Ferndale

82 Ferndale

Lancashire

Wn86qz



